
Outlook

FW: Letter

From prh@prhackett.com <prh@prhackett.com>
Date Mon 1/13/2025 6:03 PM
To Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Cc Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>

Hi Abby,
 
Brian just forwarded this email for both wetlands and P&Z.
 
See you tonight!
 
Pat
 
From: Brian Hanecak <brian@rigaconstruction.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 4:23 PM
To: Pat Hackett <prh@prhackett.com>
Subject: Fwd: Letter
 
 
Brian Hanecak
Riga Construction
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Veronica Bauer <vbauer@veronicabauer.com>
Date: January 13, 2025 at 4:20:49 PM EST
To: Brian Hanecak <brian@rigaconstruction.com>
Subject: Letter

Dear Town of Salisbury Planning and Zoning Commission,

Patrick Hackett is authorized to represent Notsero, LLC with respect to all matters related to
95 Preston Lane, Salisbury, Connecticut.

Sincerely,
Veronica R.S. Bauer
Manager
Notsero, LLC

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:vbauer@veronicabauer.com
mailto:brian@rigaconstruction.com

